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A fantastic end to the season for our youngsters at the Eastern Young Athletics league in
Barnet last weekend.
A massive well done to all the youngsters, and all those involved in the coaching and helping
out to enable the youngsters to train and compete.

Read all about the great day out here:-

ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/2024/07/30/press-report-30th-july-2024/

Regards

Billy

….
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